
 
 
 

 

At Jordans School, the health, safety and well-being of every child is of 
paramount concern.  We listen to our pupils and take what they tell us 
seriously.  Our aim is that children will enjoy their time as pupils at this school. 

 

We seek to work in partnership with families to help the children achieve their 
full potential and make a positive contribution to society.  On rare occasions 
our concern about a child may require consultation with other agencies.  The 
procedures follow guidance in the government document, 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/keeping-children-safe-in-
education—2 

 

If you wish to find out more about our procedures, our Child Protection Policy 
is on the school website and you can also find more details on the 
Buckinghamshire Safeguarding Children’s Board website: 

 

https://www.buckssafeguarding.org.uk/childrenpartnership/ 

 

If you have any concerns about a child, please speak to the school’s trained 
designated safeguarding lead (DSL), Mrs Swain, or in her absence, Mrs 
Delnevo, the trained deputy DSL. 

 
 

 

Paper Copies of all policies are available via the school office. 
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